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WHEREAS,

WHEREAS,

WHEREAS,

RESOLVED,

RESOLVED,

RESOLVED,

THE CENTER FOR INDUSTRIAL AND ENGINEERING TECHNOLOGY

at

CENTRAL CONNECTICUT STATE UNIVERSITY

April 7, 1989

The School of Technology at Central Connecticut State university
has gained recognition for its degree programs and expertise in
technology fields, and

The General Assembly of Connecticut and the Governor has approved
funding for a Center of Excellence in Technology at Central for
the application of technology in industry and in other
environments to strengthen the economy of the state, and

The academic programs in Technology at Central can benefit by
having faculty and advanced students of the School of Technology
work with persons in industry and public agencies on the
application of technological principles to real situations,
therefore, be it

That there is established at Central Connecticut State University
a Center for Industrial and Engineering Technology which will
have as its purpose the dissemination and application of
technological knowledge in industry and public agencies,
utilizing where possible and appropriate the talents and
expertise of.faculty and students of Central Connecticut State
university, and be it further

That there shall be a director of the Center for Industrial and
Engineering Technology, who shall report to the Dean of the
School of Technology at Central Connecticut State university, and
such other personnel as may subsequently be authorized according
to university procedures, and be it further

The Center may receive payment for its services and may seek and
receive grants and other funding provided that all such income is
deposited in University accounts established for the Center and
expended exclusively for Center purposes, and be it
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That operation of the Center for Industrial and Engineering
Technology shall be evaluated by the President of Central
Connecticut State Unive~sity within three years of the date of
this resolution for its contribution to the economic growth and
well being of the state and for its ability to support and enrich
the academic programs of the School of Technology, and the result
of this evaluation shall be shared with the Board of Trustees,
and be it

That the Center for Industrial and Engineering Technology at
Central Connecticut State University shall go out of existence on
December 31, 1992, unless the Board of Trustees takes specific
action to the contrary.
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